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Jamia VC extends Eid-ul-Fitr greetings

Prof. Talat Ahmad, Vice Chancellor, Jamia Millia Islamia has greeted the students, teachers and staff in
Jamia Millia Islamia on the eve of Eid-ul-Fitr.

In his message, Prof. Ahmad extended his warm greetings and best wishes to students, teachers and
staff of Jamia Millia Islamia and people at large and hoped that this joyous festival, that marks the end of
the month-long fast of Ramadan, will induce love, peace. compassion and tolerance in their lives.

"I convey my warm greetings and best wishes to everyone in Jamia Millia Islamia and all my fellow-
citizens on the joyous occasion of Eid-ul-Fitr, marking the end of the holy month of Ramadan. This
festival highlights human values of love, peace, compassion and tolerance. May we all be blessed with
love, peace and harmony in our lives and a sense of generosity to those less fortunate", the Vice-
Chancellor said in his Eid-ul-Fitr greetings.
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